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Via Hand Delivery
Ms. Gail L Mount, Chief Clerk
North Carolina Utilities Commission
Dobbs Building, Fifth Floor
Raleigh, NC 27603

Re: Petition of the North American Numbering Plan Administrator, on
behalf of the North Carolina Telecommunications Industry, for Relief
of the 336 Area Code, Docket No. P-1003 Sub 137C

Dear Ms. Mount:

The Commission has scheduled a hearing in the above-referenced proceeding on June
24, 2014 in High Point, North Carolina. I am currently serving as the North Carolina legal
counsel for Neustar, Inc. and I am scheduled to be traveling out of the country during the week
that includes June 24, 2014. On March 13, 2001, in my capacity as local counsel, I filed a
motion on behalf of Neustar, Inc. for the Limited Admission of attorney Kimberly Wheeler (now
Kimberly Wheeler Miller) in this proceeding. The Motion was granted on March 14, 2001 orally
by Commissioner Ervin, presiding, at the outset of the hearing on that date. See Transcript of
March 14, 2001, page 5, line 23 to page 6, line 8. In 2001, Kimberly Wheeler Miller was serving
as outside national counsel for Neustar, Inc. She is currently serving as Neustar, Inc.'s
Associate General Counsel and her current address is set forth in the notice dated July 19,
2013 that she filed on July 22, 2013 in this proceeding. Neustar, Inc. has consented to Kimberly
Miller Wheeler appearing at the June 24, 2014 hearing before the Commission without North
Carolina legal counsel based upon her prior admission to practice before the Commission in this
proceeding and my travel commitment. If such an arrangement is not acceptable to the
Commission, kindly so advise us prior to June 12, 2014.

I am enclosing thirty (30) copies of this letter for filing. Please date-stamp and return to
us via our courier the additional enclosed copies. Please do not hesitate to telephone me with
any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

West Law Offices, P.C

Enclosures

cc: All Parties


